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April
Twenty-third 

1923.

Mrs. G. H. Hunter,
19 Levant Street, 
Dorchester 22, Mass.

Dear Mrs. Hunter :-
You will remember that some time 

ago I wrote to you saying that I would seek infor­
mation from the Imperial War Graves Commission in 
France and Flanders regarding the grave of your son. 
Sergeant Robert Hunter, 16th Canadian Scottish.

I am now in receipt of a letter 
from Colonel Goodlands saying that they are unable 
to locate definitely the grave, but that there is 
being erected in the Railway Dugouts Burial Ground 
(Transport Farm) a Cross to the memory of the 
H.C.Os and men of the 16th Canadian Scottish. He 
is applying to the proper authorities to have the 
name of your son added to this Cross.

I am very sorry not to have been able 
to get for you more definite information.

v7i th all good wishes , I an,

Yours faithfully.


